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DECEMBER 2017 

aŜƳƻǊƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴǎ ŀǊŜ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ 
ǘƘƛƴƎǎΗ  {ƻƳŜǝƳŜǎ ǿŜϥƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƳŜƳƻǊȅ 
ŦǊƻƳ Ϧǿŀȅ ōŀŎƪϦ ǇƻǇ ǳǇ ƻǊ ŬƴŘ ƻǳǊǎŜƭǾŜǎ 
ǇƭŀŎƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ ǳƴƛǉǳŜ ƻǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŜŜ 
ƛƴ ƛǘǎ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǿƘŜǊŜ ƛǘϥǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ 
ƘǳƴƎΦ   aŜƳƻǊƛŜǎ ƭŀǎǘ ŀ ƭƛŦŜǝƳŜΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ 
ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ 
ōǊƛƴƎ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŎƭƻǎŜǊ ŀƴŘ 
ōǊƛŘƎŜ ƎŜƴŜǊŀǝƻƴ ǎǇŀƴǎΦ  {ŀŘƭȅΣ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ 
ǳǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅ ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴǎ ōǳǘ ƴƻƴŜ ŦƻǊ 
ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΗ  LϥǾŜ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ 
нлму ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ Ƴȅ ȅŜŀǊ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ƴŜǿ 
ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴǎΦΦΦLϥǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǎƻƳŜ ǊŀǘƘŜǊ Ŧǳƴƴȅ 
ŀƴŘ ŎǊŜŀǝǾŜ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅϥƭƭ 
ōŜΣ ōǳǘ LϥŘ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǊ ŀōƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊǎ ŦƻǊ 
Ƴȅ ϥƛŘŜŀ ǊŜǎŜŀǊŎƘϥΦ 

L ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǎƛƴŎŜǊŜƭȅ ǘƘŀƴƪ ŀƭƭ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ 
ǎŜƴǘ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜǎΣ ǿŜƭƭ ǿƛǎƘŜǎΣ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ 
ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘǎΣ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ǎǳǊǇǊƛǎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎ 
ǎƛƴŎŜ L ǎƘŀǊŜŘ Ƴȅ ƴŜǿǎ ƭŀǎǘ ƳƻƴǘƘΦ   

LϥƳ ŘƻƛƴƎ ǇǊŜǧȅ ǿŜƭƭ ǿƛǘƘ Ƴȅ 
ǘǊŜŀǘƳŜƴǘǎΣ ŀƴŘ LϥǾŜ ŀŎǘǳŀƭƭȅ ŦƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŀǘ 
ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ŎŀƴŎŜǊ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅ 
ǎŜŀǎƻƴ Ƙŀǎ ƻƴŜ ƘǳƎŜ ǇŜǊƪΗ aȅ ƳŜŘƛŎŀƭ 
ǘŜŀƳ Ƙŀǎ ǘƻƭŘ ƳŜ ǘƻ Ŝŀǘ ŀǎ ƳǳŎƘ ŀǎ L 
ǿŀƴǘ ŀƴŘ Ǉƻǎǎƛōƭȅ ŎŀƴΣ ŀƴŘ ōŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ 
ƭƻŀŘ ǳǇ ƻƴ ƘƛƎƘ-ŎŀƭƻǊƛŜ ŦƻƻŘǎΦ   ²ŜƭƭΣ 
ƻƪŀȅΣ ǘǿƛǎǘ Ƴȅ ŀǊƳ Ϥ Lϥƭƭ ƎƭŀŘƭȅ ƘŀǾŜ ŬǾŜ 
ƻǊ ǎƛȄ ŎƻƻƪƛŜǎ ƛƴǎǘŜŀŘ ƻŦ ƻƴŜΦ  L ƎǳŜǎǎ ǘƘŀǘ 
ǇǊƻōŀōƭȅ ǿƻƴϥǘ ōŜ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ Ƴȅ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ 
ǘǊŀŘƛǝƻƴǎ ƭƻƴƎ ǘŜǊƳ ōǳǘ L ǎǳǊŜ ŀƳ 
ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ƛǘ ŦƻǊ ƴƻǿΣ Ƨǳǎǘ ǿƛǎƘ L ŎƻǳƭŘ ƘŀǾŜ 
ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ǘƘŜƳ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅ 
ǇŀǊǝŜǎΗ  

Lǘϥǎ ǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƻƭŘ ȅŜŀǊ ǘƻ Ǝƻ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƴŜǿ 
ƻƴŜ ǘƻ ōŜƎƛƴΣ ǘƘƛƴƪ ƻŦ ƛǘ ŀǎ ŀ ōƭŀƴƪ ŎŀƴǾŀǎ 
ǳǇƻƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ 
ǿŀƴǘ ȅƻǳǊ ƭƛŦŜ ǘƻ ōŜΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ 
ȅƻǳ Řƻ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ aŀƛƴŜ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿŜ ǎŜǊǾŜΣ 
ŀƴŘ IŀǇǇȅ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΦ 

!ǎ нлмт ŎƻƳŜǎ ǘƻ ŀ ŎƭƻǎŜΣ ŀƴŘ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ 
ǳǎ ŀǊŜ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ 
ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ǿŜ ƻƊŜƴ ǎŜŜƳ ǘƻ ŬƴŘ 
ƻǳǊǎŜƭǾŜǎ ǊŜƅŜŎǝƴƎ ƻƴ ƭƛŦŜ ŀƴŘ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ 
ŀƘŜŀŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΦ 

!ǎ L ǊŜƅŜŎǘ ƻƴ /ŀǊŜ ϧ /ƻƳŦƻǊǘΣ LϥƳ ǎƻ 
ǇǊƻǳŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ !ƎŜƴŎȅ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜǎ ǘƘŜ 
ǾŀƭǳŜǎ ǳǇƻƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŦƻǳƴŘŜŘ ƻǾŜǊ 
нр ȅŜŀǊǎ ŀƎƻΥ ŎƻƳǇŀǎǎƛƻƴΣ ƘƻƴŜǎǘȅΣ 
ƛƴǘŜƎǊƛǘȅΣ ǘŜŀƳǿƻǊƪΣ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ 
ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜƳŜƴǘΣ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ƎǊƻǿǘƘ ŀƴŘ 
ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ŎŀǊŜΦ L ŀƳ ŀƭǎƻ ǎƻ ǾŜǊȅ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ 

ǘƻ ōŜ ǎǳǊǊƻǳƴŘŜŘ ōȅ ŜƳǇƭƻȅŜŜǎ ǿƘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ƻǳǊ Ǿƛǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŀǊŜ 
ŘŜŘƛŎŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŜƴǊƛŎƘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǾŜǎ ƻŦ ƻǘƘŜǊǎΦ  !ǎ LϥǾŜ ƻƊŜƴ ǎŀƛŘ Ϥ 
ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ƘŜŀǊǘ ŀƴŘ ǎƻǳƭ ƻŦ /ŀǊŜ ϧ /ƻƳŦƻǊǘΣ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ 
ƻƴŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƳŀƪŜ / ϧ / ŀ ǘǊǳǎǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘ .ŜƘŀǾƛƻǊŀƭ 
ŀƴŘ IƻƳŜ IŜŀƭǘƘ ŀƎŜƴŎȅΦ  L ŜȄǘŜƴŘ Ƴȅ ƘŜŀǊǜŜƭǘ ƎǊŀǝǘǳŘŜ ŀƴŘ 
ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǝƻƴ ǘƻ ŜŀŎƘ ƻŦ ȅƻǳΗ 

Susan D. Giguere 
Founder and CEO 

A message from Sue 
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There are so many parts of what I do that I love.  

Knowing we help people get the help they need 

is just about tops on the list.  Right up there 

though, is spending time with our own folks ï 

face to face ï twice a year.  In July and again in 

December we bring everyone together for seven 

wonderful events: in Bangor, Wilton, Dover, 

Presque Isle, Machias, and a couple of times in 

Waterville. 

Itôs at these gatherings that I get to talk one on 

one with the people that make a difference in our clientsô lives every 

day, our staff.  These Employee Appreciation Days are just that, a 

day to celebrate how much we really do appreciate every one of our 

employees.   

I hear stories all the time from our clients and their families about 

what a great job our workers do in their homes, about how 

appreciated they are. I have to admit that my favorite part of each 

gathering is when I hear personal stories from 'the other side' ~  our 

folks sharing how much they enjoy their jobs, about how much they 

love working with their clients.  The trainings are fine, the 

giveaways are fun, and the lunch is usually pretty good é however, 

the personal stories are the best.  Did you know that some of our 

folks have been working with Care & Comfort for over 20 years?  

Moreover, several have been caring for the very same clients all this 

time.  Thatôs amazing!  In this day when people move around so 

much, our staff is truly dedicated, and it shows! 

During the Bangor and Waterville gatherings, we awarded the 

Employee of the Year honors for both the Home and Behavioral 

Health divisions, along with $600 bonuses for each.  The recipients, 

Virginia Sturies and Sandra Sechrest, have been with us for 12 and 

15 years respectively!  Thatôs practically unheard of these days.  

Both are so deserving of this recognition. Congratulations Virginia 

and Sandra ~ we are so pleased you are part of our C & C family! 

We have so many terrific people, I recently learned of one especially 

dedicated staff member whose story I just have to share.  A 

relatively new Community Support Worker on our Bangor team 

happens to be a student in her junior year majoring in social work.  

She works with a client who is a child with exceptionally high 

needs.  Our CSW has been particularly good at discovering new 

ways to connect with this client, even learning sign language to 

communicate more effectively with him.  How terrific is that?!  I am 

so honored to work with such a remarkable group of folks. 

Thank you so much for the work you do for the Mainers we serve.  I 

hope you had a very Merry Christmas, and I wish for you a 

wonderful 2018. 

Donôt forget to drop me a note to tell me how we can make Care & 

Comfort a better place to work ï and how we can improve the lives 

of those we serve.  You can call me at 872-5300, visit 

www.suggestionox.com/r/coodirect to send me an anonymous 

message, or email me at mike.stair@careandcomfort.com.  My door 

is open!     

Happy New Year! 

Mike 

 

! -/-%.4 7)4( -)+% 

+ÁÃÅÙȟ 3ÈÅÒÙÌȟ *ÏÈÎ ÁÎÄ "ÁÒÂÁÒÁ ×Å ÁÒÅ ÐÒÏÕÄ ÔÏ ÈÁÖÅ 

ÙÏÕ ÁÓ ÖÁÌÕÅÄ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ #ÁÒÅ Ǫ #ÏÍÆÏÒÔ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÁÎÄ 

ÔÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÆÏÒ ÁÌÌ ÙÏÕ ÄÏ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÏÓÅ ×Å ÓÅÒÖÅȢ  9ÏÕÒ 

%ÍÐÌÏÙÅÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ -ÏÎÔÈ Á×ÁÒÄÓ ÁÒÅ ×ÅÌÌ ÄÅÓÅÒÖÅÄȦ 

7Å #ÏÎÇÒÁÔÕÌÁÔÅ /ÕÒ 

%ÍÐÌÏÙÅÅÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ -ÏÎÔÈ 

October 2017 

KACEY WEBBER, CSW 
Behavioral Health Employee of the Month 

 SHERYL DODGE, PSS 
Home Health Employee of the Month 

November 2017 

JOHN SHORT, CSW 
Behavioral Health Employee of the Month 

 BARBARA PEPIN, PSS 
Home Health Employee of the Month 

We wish 

you a 

merry 

everything 

and a 

happy 

always! 



 3 

 

4ÈÁÎËÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÐÏÓÉÔÉÖÅ ÆÅÅÄÂÁÃË ÁÂÏÕÔ ÏÕÒ ÎÅ× 

ÍÏÎÔÈÌÙ ÆÅÁÔÕÒÅ Ȭ!ÓË -ÉËÅ !ÎÙÔÈÉÎÇȭȦ   

(ÅÒÅ ×ÅͻÌÌ ÓÈÁÒÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÌÏÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ ÏÕÒ 

#// -ÉËÅ 3ÔÁÉÒȭÓ ÒÅÐÌÉÅÓȢ )Æ ÔÈÅÒÅ ÉÓ ÁÎÙÔÈÉÎÇ ÙÏÕ 

×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÁÓË ÊÕÓÔ ПÉÌÌ ÏÕÔ Á ÃÁÒÄ ɉÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÁÔ 

ÅÁÃÈ ÂÒÁÎÃÈɊȟ ÓÅÎÄ ÁÎ ÅÍÁÉÌȟ ÏÒ ÇÉÖÅ ÈÉÍ Á ÃÁÌÌȢ   

(ÅȭÓ ÌÏÏËÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ×ÁÒÄ ÔÏ ÒÅÃÅÉÖÉÎÇ ÙÏÕÒ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓ ͯ 

ÁÌÌ ËÉÎÄÓ ÆÒÏÍ ÓÅÒÉÏÕÓ ÔÏ ÌÉÇÈÔ-ÈÅÁÒÔÅÄȢ -ÉËÅ  

ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅÓ ÏÕÒ ÏÐÉÎÉÏÎÓ ÁÎÄ ÃÏÎÃÅÒÎÓ ÁÎÄ ÉÓ ÖÅÒÙ 

ÏÐÅÎ ÔÏ ÈÅÁÒÉÎÇ ÉÄÅÁÓ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÈÏ× ×Å ÃÁÎ ÍÁËÅ 

ÉÍÐÒÏÖÅÍÅÎÔÓ ÆÏÒ ÁÌÌ ÅÍÐÌÏÙÅÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÏÕÒ ÃÌÉÅÎÔÓȢ  

!-!ȡ (Ï× ÃÏÍÅ ÙÏÕ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÒÁÔÈÅÒ ÔÁËÅ ÔÉÍÅ ÆÒÏÍ 

ÃÌÉÅÎÔÓ ÔÈÁÎ ÐÁÙ ÏÖÅÒÔÉÍÅȩ 

-ÉËÅȡ 7Ï×ȟ ) ÎÅÖÅÒ ×ÁÎÔ ÔÏ ÔÁËÅ ÔÉÍÅ Á×ÁÙ ÆÒÏÍ 

ÃÌÉÅÎÔÓȦ  3ÅÒÖÉÎÇ ÔÈÅÍ ÉÓ ×ÈÁÔ ×ÅȭÒÅ ÁÌÌ ÁÂÏÕÔȢ  

5ÎÆÏÒÔÕÎÁÔÅÌÙ ÔÈÏÕÇÈ ÔÈÅ ÒÁÔÅÓ ×ÅȭÒÅ ÐÁÉÄ ÄÏÎȭÔ 

ÃÏÖÅÒ ÏÖÅÒÔÉÍÅȟ ÁÎÄ ×Å ÃÁÎȭÔ ÐÁÓÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÁÄÄÅÄ ÃÏÓÔ 

ÏÎ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÆÕÎÄÉÎÇ ÓÏÕÒÃÅÓȢ  3Ï ×Å ÈÁÖÅ ÔÏ ÓÔÏÐ ÁÔ τπ 

ÈÏÕÒÓ ÁÎÄ ÈÁÖÅ ÁÎÏÔÈÅÒ ×ÏÒËÅÒ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅ ÔÉÍÅ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 

ÃÌÉÅÎÔ ÁÆÔÅÒ ÔÈÁÔȢ 
 

!-!ȡ )Æ Á ÃÌÉÅÎÔ ÈÁÓ ÃÁÎÎÁÂÉÓ ÃÒÅÁÍ ÔÏ ÂÅ 

ÁÐÐÌÉÅÄȟ ÁÒÅ ×Å ÁÌÌÏ×ÅÄ ÔÏ ÄÏ ÓÏȩ 

-ÉËÅȡ )Æ ÔÈÅ ÃÒÅÁÍ ÉÓ ÎÏÔ Á ÐÒÅÓÃÒÉÐÔÉÏÎ ÉÔÅÍȟ ÙÏÕ 

ÍÁÙ ÁÐÐÌÙ ÉÔȢ  )Æ ÉÔ ×ÁÓ ÐÒÅÓÃÒÉÂÅÄ ÂÙ Á ÐÈÙÓÉÃÉÁÎȟ ÁÓ 

×ÉÔÈ ÁÎÙ ÐÒÅÓÃÒÉÐÔÉÏÎ ÍÅÄÉÃÁÔÉÏÎȟ ÏÎÌÙ Á ÎÕÒÓÅ ÍÁÙ 

ÁÄÍÉÎÉÓÔÅÒ ÉÔȢ  )Æ ÙÏÕ ÄÏ ÁÐÐÌÙ ÔÈÅ ÃÒÅÁÍȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ 

ÒÅÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÔÏ ÕÓÅ 5ÎÉÖÅÒÓÁÌ 0ÒÅÃÁÕÔÉÏÎÓ ÁÎÄ ×ÅÁÒ 

ÇÌÏÖÅÓȢ   
 

 !-!ȡ )Æ ) ×ÏÒË ÁÌÌ ÄÁÙ &ÒÉÄÁÙ ÁÎÄ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ ×ÈÅÎ 

ÄÏ ) ÓÅÎÄ ÍÙ ÔÉÍÅÓÈÅÅÔ ×ÉÔÈÏÕÔ ÇÅÔÔÉÎÇ ÉÎÔÏ 

ÔÒÏÕÂÌÅȩ 

-ÉËÅȡ 7Å ÄÏÎȭÔ ×ÁÎÔ ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÇÅÔ ÉÎ ÔÒÏÕÂÌÅ ÆÏÒ ÌÁÔÅ 

ÔÉÍÅÓÈÅÅÔÓȦ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÓÕÐÅÒÖÉÓÏÒ ÔÏ 

×ÏÒË ÏÕÔ Á ÔÉÍÅ ÔÏ ÓÅÎÄ ÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ ÔÉÍÅÓÈÅÅÔȢ  (Å ÏÒ 

ÓÈÅ ÃÁÎ ÈÅÌÐȢ 
 

!-!ȡ 'ÒÅÁÔ ÉÎÆÏ ÁÎÄ ÅÎÊÏÙÅÄ ÔÈÅ ÓÔÒÅÔÃÈÉÎÇ ÉÄÅÁÓ 

ÁÔ ÔÈÅ *ÕÌÙ %ÍÐÌÏÙÅÅ !ÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÉÏÎ $ÁÙȢ  

-ÉËÅȡ 4ÅÒÒÉПÉÃȦ  4ÈÁÎËÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÆÅÅÄÂÁÃËȢ )ȭÍ ÇÌÁÄ ÉÔ 

×ÁÓ ÈÅÌÐÆÕÌȢ 

!-!ȡ 7ÈÁÔ ÃÁÎ ) ÄÏ ÔÏ ÍÏÖÅ ÕÐ ×ÉÔÈÉÎ 

ÔÈÅ ÃÏÍÐÁÎÙȩ ) ×ÏÕÌÄ ÖÅÒÙ ÍÕÃÈ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ 

ÍÏÖÅ ÉÎÔÏ Á ÌÅÁÄÅÒÓÈÉÐ ÐÏÓÉÔÉÏÎȢ 

-ÉËÅȡ 7ÈÁÔ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎȦ  ) ÌÏÖÅ 

ÐÒÏÍÏÔÉÎÇ ÆÒÏÍ ×ÉÔÈÉÎȢ  3ÅÖÅÒÁÌ ÔÈÉÎÇÓ 

ÃÏÍÅ ÔÏ ÍÉÎÄ ÉÍÍÅÄÉÁÔÅÌÙȢ  &ÉÒÓÔȟ ÄÏ ÙÏÕÒ 

ÃÕÒÒÅÎÔ ÊÏÂ ×ÅÌÌȢ  "Å ÔÈÅ ÁÂÓÏÌÕÔÅ ÂÅÓÔ ÉÎ 

×ÈÁÔÅÖÅÒ ÐÏÓÉÔÉÏÎ ÙÏÕȭÒÅ ÉÎ ÎÏ×Ȣ  ,ÅÔ ÙÏÕ 

ÓÕÐÅÒÖÉÓÏÒ ËÎÏ× ÙÏÕ ×ÁÎÔ ÔÏ ÍÏÖÅ ÕÐ ÁÎÄ 

ÁÓË ÈÏ× ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÈÅÌÐ ÈÉÍ ÏÒ ÈÅÒ ÏÕÔȢ  

.ÅØÔȟ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÅÄÕÃÁÔÉÏÎȢ  7ÏÒË 

ÔÏ×ÁÒÄ Á ÄÅÇÒÅÅ ÏÒ ÃÅÒÔÉПÉÃÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ ÙÏÕÒ 

ПÉÅÌÄȟ ÁÎÄ ÁÓË ÔÈÏÓÅ ÁÂÏÖÅ ÙÏÕ ×ÈÁÔ ×ÏÕÌÄ 

ÂÅ ÖÁÌÕÅÄ ÍÏÓÔȢ  7ÁÔÃÈ ÆÏÒ ÁÎÄ ÁÐÐÌÙ ÆÏÒ 

ÏÐÅÎÉÎÇÓ ɀ ×Å ÐÏÓÔ ÔÈÅÍ ÉÎÔÅÒÎÁÌÌÙ ÖÉÁ 

ÅÍÁÉÌ ÁÎÄ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ !$0 ÆÒÏÎÔ ÐÁÇÅȢ  ,ÁÓÔÌÙȟ 

ËÅÅÐ ÔÈÅ ÆÁÉÔÈȢ  )Ô ÍÁÙ ÔÁËÅ Á ×ÈÉÌÅ ÂÕÔ 
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-ÉËÅȡ (ÏÍÅ (ÅÁÌÔÈ ÓÔÁÆÆ ×ÈÏ ÒÕÎ 
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ÂÅ ÐÕÒÃÈÁÓÅÄȢ  3ÐÅÃÉÁÌ ÔÒÉÐÓ ÔÏ ÐÕÒÃÈÁÓÅ 

ÏÎÌÙ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÉÔÅÍÓ ÁÒÅ ÎÏÔ ÁÌÌÏ×ÅÄȢ 
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-ÉËÅȡ  9ÏÕÒ ÔÉÍÅÓÈÅÅÔÓ ÃÁÎ ÂÅ ÓÅÎÔȟ ÆÒÅÅ ÏÆ 

ÃÈÁÒÇÅȟ ÂÙ ÄÒÏÐÐÉÎÇ ÔÈÅÍ ÏÆÆ ÁÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÌÏÃÁÌ 
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ÃÕÒÒÅÎÔÌÙ ÈÁÖÅ Á ÒÅÓÃÕÅ 3ÈÅÌÔÉÅ ÍÉØ 

ÎÁÍÅÄ 3ËÉÐÐÅÒȟ ÁÐÐÒÏØÉÍÁÔÅÌÙ Á ÙÅÁÒ 
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Doris Dunphy, a Certified Nursing Assistant with Care & Comfort, was recognized as Caregiver of the Year by the 

Homecare and Hospice Alliance of Maine during their annual Blaine House Tea. 

ñWe congratulate Doris for being honored as Caregiver of the Year by the Alliance. She is a marvelous person and an 

outstanding healthcare professional who provides exceptional care for our clients with compassion, respect and a 

sincere desire to improve their quality of life,ò said our COO, Mike Stair.  She naturally embodies the meaning and 

spirit of this distinguished award in all she does and exemplifies what it represents.  She is an inspiration to all, and we 

are so proud that she is part of our Care & Comfort family.ò 

Dunphy, who has been with the agency for over seven years, did not always plan to become a CNA; it was only after 

caring for her ailing mother-in-law that she decided to enter the healthcare field.  " I took the required classes, became 

certified and quickly chose to work in home health as I truly enjoy the one on one with people," she said.  Thus began 

her career with clients and families who look forward to her visits and appreciate the positive impact she has on their 

lives.   

ñThe connections she has with her clients and the care she provides is remarkable.  To have Doris receive this award 

from the Alliance is an honor she greatly deserves and one we are thrilled to celebrate with her,ò noted Susan D. 

Giguere, Founder and CEO of Care & Comfort.  

 #!2% Ǫ #/-&/24 #.! $/2)3 $5.0(9 (/./2%$ !3 

#!2%')6%2 /& 4(% 9%!2 "9 34!4%7)$% /2'!.):!4)/. 

Joining Doris and her husband to celebrate her Caregiver of the Year Award at the Blaine House were 

Lori Chamberlain, Mike Stair, Karen Adams and Linda Pereira. 
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We make it happen! 
Branch News 

 

Dover-Foxcroft 

1073 West Main Street 

Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426 

1-866-236-2158 ǅ (207) 645-5304 

Time to stay cozy and warm! Being safe this time of 

year means being prepared for anything! You can never 

be "too prepared" living in Maine. We want you to keep 

a few items in your safety kit for traveling this cold 

season. Whether it be by car, truck, snowmobile or ski, 

you should always have a few critical items close by.  

We recommend a gallon of drinking water, matches, and 

flashlight with extra batteries. Keep a couple of extra 

pairs of gloves, mittens, and hats in a bag that is with 

you at all times in case your buggy breaks down, and 

you have company with you ~ it is nice to have extra to 

share! A heavy blanket and extra wool socks never hurt 

either! Now becoming lost in the woods still happens 

this far North and we want you to be prepared for 

anything so we cannot stress enough the importance of 

owning a compass. You can find nice ones that come on 

key chains, so it's impossible to lose ...unless you're 

prone to losing your keys! Then you're on your own.  

Nothing like having some hand and foot warmers close 

by for when you need them! Those appendages are the 

first to suffer frostbite, so they're mighty important to 

keep healthy!  

We hope you enjoy the Maine outdoors and all the fun 

actives our Maine winter has to offer! Be safe, and most 

of all have Fun! 

We here in Bangor hope everyone, their friends and 

families had a safe, and wonderful holiday season! 

As we segue into December each year, it is easy to get 

lost in the materialistic representation of this month and 

lose sight of the holiday season giving us a chance to 

really appreciate and cherish family members and 

friends and lend a helping hand to those in need.   We 

hope you didnôt forget, and took a step back to soak up 

the magic of the holidays and spread it to everyone 

around you! 

The end of the year, however clich®, is the end of one 

chapter and the beginning of the next, the closing of one 

door and the opening of another. What will the New 

Year hold for you? We canôt wait to see! 
We have such talented and creative people with our Bangor 
Branch!  Erin Perry, makes custom bow ties and other items 

which she displays and sells at local craft fairs!  

Bill Robinson, our Bangor and Presque Isle 
Clinical Team leader, share this adorable 
photo of his son Asaôs first visit with Santa. 

òYear's end is neither an end nor a beginning but a going on, with all 

the wisdom that experience can instill in us.ó  
Ϥ Iŀƭ .ƻǊƭŀƴŘ 

Bangor 

24 Springer Road, Suite 202 

Bangor, ME 04401 
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Presque Isle 

165 Academy Street 

Presque Isle, ME 04769 

1-877-287-4931 ǅ (207) 764-3071 

We make it happen! 
Branch News 

Wilton 

284 Main Street, Suite 390 

Wilton, ME 04294 

1-866-397-3350 ǅ (207) 645-5304 

Waterville 

180 Main Street 

Waterville, ME 04901 

1-800-366-5302 ǅ (207) 872-5300 

December is our favorite month in Presque Isle. All the festivities and our family and 

friends were home for the Holidays.  Everyone that you saw whether in the office, 

shopping, dining out, etc. just had that great smile and were sometimes humming a 

Christmas carol that was contagious enough you found yourself humming also. 

The Employee Appreciation Day was a lot of fun, and all had a great time, it is 

always so good to see all the staff laughing and talking to each other like long lost 

friends. The PQI Branch certainly appreciates all our team and everything they do for 

C&C. 

Jamie Curtis, HHSSôs, son Taylor was the 2017 Most Dedicated Student for the 

Caribou class at Graves Institute of Self Defense. Taylor also placed 3rd place in 

Jujitsu Kata during the 2017 Bucksport Karate Tournament. Congratulations, Taylor 

from the PQI Staff. 

As we look forward to 2018, let's keep those holiday smiles and hum some new tunes 

~ both are great for beating the winter doldrums! 

Happy Year End!  We hope each one of you had a great 

Holiday Season filled with lots of great moments with 

friends, and family. 

We want to congratulate our very own Jen Galouch, 

who serves as Wilton's Behavioral Health and Home 

Health Staffing Supervisor, on the birth of her first son!  

We all hope you enjoy your time away with the new 

addition to your family.  We also can't wait to have you 

back with us!  Congrats Jen and Steve! 

Wilton's Employee Appreciation Day and In-Service 

was  held on December 14th during which we rolled out 

the new Employee Handbook and Policy and Procedure 

Manuals.   

These events are always a wonderful opportunity to see 

all our great workers together in one place, and we know 

that many of you look forward to seeing each other, as 

well.  Each of you makes a significant difference in the 

lives of others each week, and to imagine the cumulative 

impact that the entire team has is just incredible! 

As we head into the winter weather months, we need to 

give our usual reminder to give yourself extra time for 

travel, make sure you allow your windshield to defrost, 

and wear shoes with a good tread.  Some of the small 

things that we do can prevent major accidents - both on 

the road and off - from happening.  Be safe out there! 

Happy "After the Holidays" from the Waterville office! 

We hope that you all found some time these past few 

weeks to enjoy all of lifeôs simple pleasures surrounded 

by family and friends. óTwas the season! 

The temperature seemed to drop quicker than ever this 

fall since it was summer-like temperatures even into 

parts of October. However, with the colder weather 

finally in full swing for the winter season, we would like 

to remind all of our workers to be careful when traveling 

along the roads and to exercise caution while walking 

the snow and ice-covered walkways. For those who see 

clients, please be sure to also bring a change of shoes for 

when you go into the home. 

We would like to extend a special welcome (back) to the 

newest member of our QA department, who happens to 

be one of our own. Tiffany Chase has been with us for 

the past six years, and for the past 2.5 years, she has 

worked as our Home Health Compliance Coordinator 

under the Director of Nursing. However, she has also 

worked in our QA department previously. She accepted 

the position of QA Manager last month and has begun 

her new role. We extend our congratulations to Tiffany 

for all of her hard work throughout the years. It is our 

pleasure to continue working with you! 


